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AFG appoints new Chief Financial Officer 

 
 

Australian Finance Group Ltd (ASX: AFG) is pleased to announce the appointment of 

Mr Luca Pietropiccolo as its Chief Financial Officer. 

Mr Pietropiccolo joins AFG from Alinta Energy Limited, where he is currently General 

Manager Finance, Merchant Energy. A Chartered Accountant, Mr Pietropiccolo has 

more than 17 years’ experience across a range of finance disciplines including 

accounting, M&A, strategy, capital management, and leading high-performance 

finance teams in high-growth public companies.  

Mr Pietropiccolo has previously held senior finance roles at ASX-listed Wesfarmers 

Limited with significant experience across a diverse range of the Group’s 

businesses.  He holds a bachelor’s degree from the University of Western Australia 

in Commercial Finance, Investment Finance and Accounting.  

AFG Chief Executive Officer David Bailey said: “I am delighted to welcome Luca to 

AFG. He has a successful track record in financial leadership and will bring strong 

commercial experience to the role. He will be a key contributor to our executive and 

a talented leader for our Finance team.” 

“As an experienced finance professional, Luca’s experience at top ASX listed 

companies will also help support AFG’s growth trajectory,” he said. “His strong 

financial and technical capabilities will make an important contribution to AFG as we 

continue to focus on executing our strategy and delivering long term, sustainable 

value creation for our shareholders.”  

Mr Pietropiccolo will join AFG on 31st October 2022.  
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The release of this announcement was authorised by  

AFG Company Secretary, Lisa Bevan. 

 


